
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Year 2 

We are delighted to welcome your child to Year 2! The Year 2 team is Mrs 
Ferguson, Miss Ledger, Mrs Turner and Mrs Birch.  

Below is some information you will find helpful with getting to know our routines 
and timetable. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask any of us 
and we will be more than happy to help. 

 

 

Children will get a piece of 
fruit every day for their snack.  
If you wish to send in any 
alternative snack, please only 
send toast, cheese or fruit.  
Please do not send in sugary 
cereal bars etc.   

 

Our PE days this half term 
are Wed and Fri. Children 
should come to school wearing 
their school PE kit (royal blue 
shorts and yellow T shirt) on 
these days. Please do not send 
children in wearing sportswear.  

 

Your child will bring home one 
piece of homework every Friday.  
It might be a worksheet, a 
game or something we ask you 
to practice with them which 
will help them with their work.  
Please return by the following 
Wednesday.   

 

If your child is still on 
phonics, they will bring a Read 
Write Inc book home. Children 
will also bring home a reading 
book to share and enjoy with 
you.  

 

We would like to invite you to 
‘Meet the Teacher’ on 9th 
September at 9.00am.  This 
will be an informal opportunity 
to get to know us and ask any 
questions you may have.  We 
are looking forward to seeing 
you. 

 

Dates for your diary: TBC 

 


